
 

 
 
 
 
 
To:  Darlene Brady 

  Town Clerk 

 

From:  Joyce Kearns 

  Administrative Assistant 
 

Date:  April 18, 2022 

 

Re:  April 19, 2022 Special BoS Meeting Cancelled 

 

 

 

The Special Board of Selectmen meeting on Tuesday, April 19, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. has 
been cancelled.  
 

Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

Clerk2
Received




